
The Ministry of the Solicitor General has been engaged for several 
years in the Correctional Law Review, a project reviewing all federal 
legislation related to corrections and conditional release. Its review of 
conditional release must, of course, take into account the recommendations 
of the Sentencing Commission.

The Department and the Ministry have established a joint working 
group for the purposes of cooperating in their consultations and reviews.
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